
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Letter to Parents 
March 27, 2020 

Ref: 218947 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We understand this is a difficult time for you and your children as we work together to ensure 
everyone’s health and safety are protected during the COVID-



 
 
 
 
 
 

All the planning will be guided by these principles:   
 
1. Ensure a healthy and safe environment for all students, families and employees. 
2. Provide the services needed to support children of our essential workers. 
3. Support vulnerable students who may need special assistance. 
4. Provide continuity of educational opportunities for all students. 
 
These principles will also guide how schools will plan for students who need extra learning 
support for those with disabilities and diverse abilities, services like meal programs, child care 
operating on school grounds, and essential services for healthcare workers and first responders.  
 
B.C. is an incredibly diverse province and there won’t be a one-size-fits-all approach to 
continued learning. Flexibility will be key as we all move forward together. 
 
Since there are many students who will have challenges working online, we’ve also asked 
schools to look at a variety of approaches for continued learning that will fit with your individual 
needs and situation. Your school leaders are actively working on these plans and we anticipate 
they will be ready with more specific continued learning opportunities for your community in the 
coming weeks. Yo
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